
Parent Forum – Monday 24th April 2023 

 

At our last meeting we discussed the Year 6 Leavers arrangements, safeguarding, 

educational visits and PTFA fundraising.  

 

Mrs Gascoigne-Wiseman has finalised the arrangements for the Year 6 leavers. 

These arrangements include:  

● A video assembly  

● A hoodie and leavers book 

● A party taking place during school hours 

● Year 6 Disco at Thorpe High School for new Year 7 students (14. 7.23) 

 

The PFTA are currently looking into an end of year disco for all year groups.  

  

We discussed school enrichment activities for the academic year 2023-2024. Parents 

would like as much advance notice of events as possible and to be able to pay for 

residential trips in instalments.  Residential visits have been booked for Year 4 and 

Year 6 for the next academic year.   Parents with children currently in Year 3 and 

Year 5 will receive a letter in June with more information and the payment options.  

 

Parents also shared that the recent Year 5 visit to see Wicked in London was a huge 

success and this should be repeated next year.  

  

We also discussed the recent safeguarding newsletter for parents. It was agreed 

that these newsletters are useful and informative but it would be useful to have 

Norfolk Police deliver some workshops for parents. Norfolk Police Safer Schools 

team deliver an annual workshop for parents and have sent a link to their recent 

online safety webinar. This link will take you to the webinar:  Norfolk Police Online 

Safety Webinar. This webinar is worth watching as it provides some good advice for 

parents on how to keep your child safe online. As a school we will think of workshops 

that school staff can deliver.  

  

If you are interested in joining the Parent Forum please contact Mrs Bradley either 

via the school’s office email or by phoning the school. 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y4qmxyCzTU8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y4qmxyCzTU8

